

OUR GLORIOUS WORKPLACES 11.9.13

PHOTOGRAPHS BY JERRY KLINEBERG PHOTOGRAPHY

Our Glorious Workplaces, a fundraiser for the Onondaga Historical Association, was held at Crouse Hospital. The Crouse College of Nursing is celebrating its 100th anniversary this year.

- 1 Sitting, left to right, Mary Lerner, Joan and Ed Green, David Stanton and Don Mawhinney. Standing, left to right, Dennis Lerner, David and Jan Liddell, and John and Cecelia Sindoni.
- 2 Lee DeAmicis, left, president of the OHA board of directors, with Dr. Paul Kronenberg, president of Crouse Hospital. Kronenberg is accepting a Glorious Workplaces commemorative plate, which will go into a refurbished time capsule for the hospital.
- 3 Crouse College of Nursing students dressed in reproduction uniforms from the 20th century.

